
Hi Nick England ,my name is Rob Woods and own a place in Pavilion St Queenscliff that will be affected 
by the DA. The view which was a selling point for us when we bought will be taken away from us.I 
realise we do not own the view but it is a privilege that we can enjoy. Also it is the only view we have 
from our unit.Looking forward to your correspondence and thankyou . Rob
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